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Big News for Little People November 2017 

Ms. Colissa 

 Thank you 
 Please 
 Mommy 
 Daddy 

Toddler One  We had a spooktacular time parading down the halls in our fun 
costumes. I’m so glad the party turned out so well with treats 
and snacks to enjoy. Thank you for helping! 
Thank you for also helping to support our mission to provide 
healthy snacks each day too, we really do appreciate it and 
the little ones appreciate it too. 
In October we learned about night creatures through circle 
time songs and arts and crafts, which was really fun. This 
month we learn about manners and giving thanks. We will not 
have a Thanksgiving party this year, but look forward to 
having a Christmas party. 
Have a wonderful holiday season.  

Toddler One News 

Dates to Remember 
November 23-24—Center Closed for Thanksgiving Break 

Sign Language  

Fall Notes From the Office 
 As cold and flu weather sets in, it is a challenge for us to 

keep the children healthy. We need your help! Please keep 
your child home if they exhibit signs of illness. Staff is 
striving to keep surfaces clean and wash hands frequently. 
Sending an unwell child jeopardizes the health of all and 
keeps families home from work. Please see the Parent 
Handbook or contact the office if you have questions. 

 Please make sure your child dresses appropriately for the 
weather. Jackets are needed every morning for our daily 
outdoor play. Be sure to check your child’s supply of extra 
clothing to make sure it fits and is seasonal. 

 The Muffin man! 

Nursery Rhyme 


